
H A R V E S T M A D I S O N . C O M

We are excited to resume Sunday gatherings, but understand

that some are not yet ready to return. We encourage each

individual and family to prayerfully consider what is best for

your health and safety during this time. We will continue to

offer online resources for those who do not attend in person.

Our new space is located at 820 Wilson Drive in Ridgeland,

next door to Shapley's Restaurant. Please be aware that

renovations will be taking place over the next few months, so

we will prevent access to certain areas of the building for the

safety of those who attend.

At this time, we are limiting each gathering to 50 people in

keeping with our state's guidelines. We will meet for worship,

but will not offer childcare. We will not offer coffee and

donuts. Our plan is to enjoy a time of prayer, a sermon, and a

safer form of communion.

We will resume in-person

gatherings Sunday, June 14

We will meet in our new

church building!

Our gatherings will be

smaller and simpler

R E G A T H E R I N G  P L A N

Important health and

safety measures

Do not attend if you have any signs of sickness.

Please wear a mask while in the building. Disposable masks

will be provided for those who need one.

Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others.

Do not touch, hug, or shake hands with others.

Sit together only in household units. We will have chairs

separated to promote healthy distancing.

In an effort to love and protect one another, we are asking all

who attend to abide by the following protocols:

 


